Improvement Assoc. Of McKownville Elects

The McKownville Improvement Association held its Annual meeting on the evening of May 8th at Christ Lutheran Church in McKownville.

The following officers for the year 1969-1970 were elected James Barber, president; John Purdy, vice-president; John K. Esler, treasurer; Mrs. Gerald W. Hamme. secretary. Three Directors were also elected: Mr. John F. Feldman, Andrew Valenti and Melvyn L. Behn.

Mr. Joseph Rose, Chairman of the Town of Guilderland Planning Board reviewed the Development Plans for the Town, as proposed by Brown & Anthony City Planners. Inc.

Improvement Assoc. To Meet

The McKownville Improvement Association will hold its Annual Meeting tonight, May 8, at 8:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of Christ Lutheran Church, McKownville.

The business meeting will consist of reports of activities of the past year and election of officers and directors. Mr. Joseph Rose, Chairman of the Town of Guilderland Planning Board will speak.

All McKownville residents are eligible for membership. Dues for

1969-1970 are \$1.00